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Mr. President,
Allow me to welcome the distinguished delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the UPR Working Group and to thank the head of the delegation for the presentation of the national Report. 
We commend Bosnia and Herzegovina for its constructive engagement with the Universal Periodic Review process.

The Republic of Moldova recognizes the efforts made by the Bosnian Government to harmonize domestic legislation with international human rights treaties and to improve the situation of human rights. 

We welcome the adoption of specific sector plans and strategies concerning the rights of children, migration and asylum and trafficking in human beings. In this context, we would be interested to learn whether Bosnia and Herzegovina envisages the development of a National Action Plan on human rights, as recommended by a number of UN Treaty Bodies.

The Republic of Moldova positively notes the commitment of Bosnian authorities to develop Guidelines for the implementation of the World Programme for Human Rights Education which could facilitate the specific action, inter alia, of police, judges, prosecutors and social workers in the area of human rights.

We further acknowledge the priority given to combating domestic violence at the state and entity level and welcome the operational measures targeted at providing more efficient protection of victims. We remain concerned however at the differences between recently adopted laws in the country’s entities and territories, which could cause inequality in the protection of victims.
In the light of the above, we recommend Bosnia and Herzegovina to further ensure, on its territory, harmonized legislation on domestic violence and continue strengthening the referral mechanisms in order to provide protection to victims of domestic violence.

I thank you, Mr. President.
